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Hello everyone, warm welcome to the 2nd issue of the 4th year.  We hope that the 

New Year is turning out to be well and that the concluding financial year has been 

good too, with efforts of the OB and good wishes of all associated with us. 

AAAWI has also given a stellar performance yet again more of this in next issue 

watch the space.  

1) All the 3 Japanese interns have gone back in last few weeks, each with great 

satisfaction on official as well as social front.  While the OB members 

continue to take great efforts we appeal to you all for some contribution 

(time) 

2) An EC meeting has been planned for 11th March.  Major plans are up for 

discussion.  Meeting will be followed by dinner. It will great to see all the 

members. 

3) Another piece of wonderful news.  We have 4 of our applicants selected for 

the SAPM training course.  We are not surprised in view of the great efforts 

taken by OB, nevertheless we are happy. 

4) We had an OB meeting last month, to plan for future course of action. 

5) The fourth Japanese language course is also going on well.  No surprise here 

either. 

 
  

 

Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan 

Editor 


